
Security Lighting Program  
 
For the safety and security of our residential and commercial customers, OMLPS offers a security 
lighting program. OMLPS will furnish and install a security light for the cost of the materials only. 
(No labor charges will apply). A monthly fee for the use and maintenance of the light will be 
charged on your utility bill and the amount of the fee will depend on the type of security light 
chosen. OMLPS offers (1) residential type security light system and (2) commercial type security 
light systems. RESIDENTIAL OMLPS will install either a 70 or 100 watt High Pressure Sodium 
(HPS) light on an existing pole (if possible) or a new pole. Monthly charge for this type of light is 
$5.00 per month. Material charges range from $55 to $165 depending on the materials required 
for installation. COMMERCIAL  
 
OMLPS will install a 250 watt High Pressure Sodium (HPS) light on an existing pole (if possible) 
or a new pole. Monthly charge for this type of light is $9.00 per month. Material charges range 
from $210 to $320 depending on the materials required for installation. OMLPS will install a 400 
watt High Pressure Sodium (HPS) light. Monthly charge for this type of light is $12.00. Please call 
for material charges.  
 
To receive more information on the security light program or for a FREE estimate to have a 
security light installed, please call 775-7260. Oberlin Municipal Light and Power 


